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The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P. M. by chairman Kadlec. Also present 

were supervisors Schindledecker, Curry and Lee; as were clerk Leine and treasurer Shaff. 

Leine read the minutes of the previous meeting. Schindledecker made a motion to 

accept the minutes as read. Motion seconded by Curry and carried with no dissenting 

votes. 

Shaff gave the treasurer’s report. Curry made a motion to accept the report as 

presented. Motion seconded by Lee and carried unnanimous. 

Bills totalling $7806.67 were presented by Leine. Additional bills presnted were 

$1986.00 from Cannon Watershed Management and $1106.00 from Vermillion Watershed Man-

agement groups. After discussion Curry made a motion to pay all bills excluding the two 

watershed management groups. Motion seconded by Schindledecker and carried with no 

dissenting votes. 

Bruce Jorgenson, 220th Street, requested a permit to build a 50 by 80 foot 

addition to his facility on Airlake Airport. This property is not part of the new hanger 

plotting at Airlake. His request was for a renewal of a permit previously granted. The 

board advised the previous permit was expired and too old for renewal. The plans 

submitted showed new building would not satisfy side lot line set back requirement. 

Jorgenson stated he had discussed trading a parcel on one side of his property for one 

on the other and with that acquisition the side lot set back would no longer be a 

problem. Curry made a motion the permit be granted when Jorgenson presented Leine with 

proof of land trade. At presentation of that proof permit would be presented. Motion 

seconded by Lee and carried with no dissenting votes. 


